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MEDIA ALERT 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

August 5, 2019 

 
Portion of Streetcar Line will be Temporarily Suspended, 

Due to Maintenance Track Repairs 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

What: In order to restore the deteriorating asphalt along the St. Charles Streetcar tracks, the 

streetcar will only run between Napoleon and Howard Avenues, until repairs are 

completed. Shuttle bus service will be provided for all remaining parts of the line. 

This is the second maintenance project on the St. Charles Streetcar line, underway this 

summer. Work to replace the Overhead Catenary System (OCS) poles for a portion of the 

route began, last month. 

 

When: Monday, August 5th · 8 AM 

Maintenance repairs are expected to be completed by late fall  

 
Where: #12 – St. Charles Streetcar line 

Deteriorating Asphalt Along St. Charles Streetcar Line 
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To learn more, visit www.RTAforward.org or call Rideline at 504-248-3900.  

All service alerts and detours can also be accessed by downloading RTA’s GoMobile app. 
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St. Charles Line from Napoleon Ave. to Howard Ave. 
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